City of Oakley
ADDENDUM NO. 1 to contract documents for
CIP 290 - City Hall Human Resources Department Remodeling Project

BID OPENING DATE: February 9, 2023 - 2:00 PM

Notice is hereby given that the following clarifications and revisions are made to the above
referenced contract documents:

Notice to Bidders page 5 paragraph 4 has been changed to the following:

At the time the Contractor’s bid proposal is submitted, the Contractor shall possess a valid
Class B California General Contractor's License. The Contractor shall also possess a valid City
of Oakley Business License at the time the contract is awarded.

All bidders shall acknowledge receipt and acceptance of Addendum No. 1 by signing in the
space provided at the end of this Addendum and submitting the signed addendum with their

proposal. j

IR B

Jason Kabalin
Capital Projects Engineer
January 4, 2023
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